
         PLEASE READ 
 

ATTENTION TRANSITIONAL KINDERGARTEN, KINDERGARTEN  & 1st 

GRADE PARENTS 

PLEASE TAKE A FEW MINUTES TO READ THIS NOTICE. THE HEALTH EXAMINATION FOR 

SCHOOL ENTRY IS REQUIRED FOR FIRST GRADE STUDENTS. IT IS RECOMMENDED, BUT 

NOT REQUIRED, FOR INCOMING TRANSITIONAL KINDERGARTEN AND KINDERGARTEN 

STUDENTS. A HEALTH EXAMINATION WITHIN 18 MONTHS PRIOR TO THE FIRST DAY OF 

FIRST GRADE MEETS THE FIRST GRADE EXAMINATION REQUIREMENT. 

REPORT OF HEALTH EXAMINATION FOR SCHOOL ENTRY:  THIS FORM IS TO BE FILLED OUT 

BY YOUR CHILD’S PHYSICIAN. We recommend that you take this form with you and have your 

doctor fill it out at the time of the physical. 

PART I PARENTS SHOULD FILL THIS SECTION OUT ENTIRELY 

PART II PLEASE BE SURE THAT YOUR PHYSICIAN SIGNS AND DATES THIS 

SECTION 

 PLEASE TAKE TIME TO BE SURE THAT THERE ARE MARKS IN EACH 

BOX. PLEASE NOTE THAT THE PHYSICAL EXAMINATION SECTION 

NEEDS THE DATE THAT THE EXAM TOOK PLACE, NOT JUST A 

CHECK.   

PART III PLEASE BE SURE THAT YOUR PHYSICIAN SIGNS AND DATES THIS 

SECTION.  

THE REPORT OF HEALTH EXAMINATION FOR SCHOOL ENTRY FORM IS ONE 

OF THE MOST IMPORTANT FORMS THAT YOU ARE ASKED TO COMPLETE FOR 

YOUR INCOMING STUDENT. PLEASE TAKE THE TIME NOW TO BE SURE 

THAT IT IS COMPLETED ENTIRELY SO THAT THE BEGINNING OF YOUR 

CHILD’S SCHOOL CAREER WILL BE SMOOTH AND WORRY-FREE. 

 

The required immunizations for school entry are on the district website 

for your convenience. 


